
Ivy Chapel UCC • 620 N Woods Mill Road Chesterfield, MO 63017 • 314-434-4991  

Please join us for Sunday Worship at 10am—First Sunday of the month The Lord’s Supper is offered. 

www.ivychapel.org / YouTube / www.facebook.com/IvyChapel / IvyChapel/twitter 
Check the top of the Ivy Chapel’s website page—www.ivychapel.org—for the link to virtual worship. 
Share your news with your Ivy Chapel Family, in the e-KYP, to the church office at ivychapelucc@ivychapel.org   

Deacons recommend that masks be worn in the sanctuary and safe social distancing be maintained.  
We appreciate everyone's cooperation in maintaining a safe, welcoming worship environment.  

➢ Our Web site, www.ivychapel.org, has pictures of events with Ivy Chapel members, church information, Calendar,  
Lay Ministry documents and the “MEMBERS” page may be accessed with password.  
Members may e-mail church office, ivychapelucc@ivychapel.org, for password.  

Newsletter articles are due each 15th day of the month (Send to the church office, ivychapelucc@ivychapel.org)  

18 Sep 2022, 15th Sunday after Pentecost: Jeremiah 8:18-9:1, Psalm 79:1-9, Amos 8:4-7,  
Psalm 113, 1 Timothy 2:1-7, Luke 16:1-13 

Happy Fall Y'all!  
 Come join us at Ivy Chapel on Saturday Sept. 24th,  
starting at 4 pm until 7 pm (or later) for a fun night of  

Fall Fellowship.   
Bring your own wine, cheese, crackers, or other snacks and 
beverages and enjoy the start of the Fall season together.   

Weather permitting, we will plan to meet out at the pavilion.  
 Due to limited seating please consider  

bringing your own lawn chairs.   
Provisions will be made to meet in Fellowship Hall  

if the weather doesn't cooperate.    
Please contact John Weiland with any questions.    

jlweiland2003@yahoo.com or 636-399-2588  

The Mary and Martha Women’s Group will meet on  
Tues., Sept. 20

th
 at 1 p.m. in the Multipurpose Room.   

We will have a brief half hour meeting and at 1:30 p.m. we will 
carpool to MO Botanical Garden for a tour of the new  

James C. Taylor Visitor’s Center and to view the water lilies.   
Janet Wasyloczak, daughter of Mary Mitchell, is a Docent at 

the Garden and will guide us on the Tour.  
 There will be tickets available for free admission.  

 We welcome anyone who would like to join us. 

http://www.ivychapel.org
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo4zrr6OBTyPraq-2ATlLSQ
https://www.facebook.com/IvyChapel/
https://twitter.com/ivychapel
http://www.ivychapel.org
mailto:ivychapelucc@ivychapel.org
http://www.ivychapel.org
mailto:ivychapelucc@ivychapel.org?subject=Aticles%20for%20The%20Ivy%20Vine
mailto:ivychapelucc@ivychapel.org?subject=Aticles%20for%20The%20Ivy%20Vine
mailto:jlweiland2003@yahoo.com


➢ Outside Groups: Juniper Root Woodland School; AA Meetings T & St, women’s Th; Square Dancing 2nd F  

➢ SEP  Care Corps     LDR-Pat Winship 636-394-5991              CO-LDR-Jan Wirtz 314-740-7385 
➢ OCT  Care Corps    LDR-Gail Thoele 314-576-0091          CO-LDR-Nancy Marston 314-878-1317 

➢ Men’s luncheon for Sep 21 Chimi’s 60 Four Seasons Shopping Center, 3147865090  

➢ Happy Birthday:  17 Holly Winship          

➢ Happy Anniversary to:   9/23/2006 Trish and Mark Baker                     9/24/1996 Curt and Jennifer Wintrode 

➢  Greeter/Usher   18 Sep 2022 Myrna and Ralph Weiland 
➢  Greeter/Usher   25 Sep 2022 Pat and Carl Winship 

25 Sep 2022, 16th Sunday after Pentecost: Jeremiah 32:1-3a, 6-15, Psalms 91:1-6, 14-16; 146,  
Amos 6:1a, 4-7; 1 Timothy 6:6-19, Luke 16:19-31 

Neighbors In Need 
“Behold!”  

is the theme for our 2022 Neighbors in Need Offering Appeal.  
This is one of 5 annual United Church of Christ Special Offering Appeals.  

Ivy Chapel UCC will invite NIN offering gifts on Sunday, October 2.  
Please visit the following for additional information about 2022 NIN.   

https://www.ucc.org/neighbors-in-need-special-mission-offering/ 

Messages from the Deacons  
We are still desperately in need of people to run the sanctuary sound system during worship…  

It is easier than you may think, and you can start simply by shadowing during worship.  
Please reach out to Sarah Wilson or Valerie Waterman,  

314-630-3668 (with no obligation) if you have any interest at all…         
Thank you for your support and participation!  

Get ready to embark on our  
Autumn Voyage ”to Faith and Giving”  

starting September 25th through October 16th.    
We will be blessed by this as a “season” of reflecting on our 
personal giving commitments for 2023 and beyond.  During 

this span of time, we will engage with one another and we will 
welcome a precious, outside guest to share a portion of our 

congregation’s voyage with us.  Our theme will be  
“From Bread and Cup to Faith and Giving.”  

  
As we look forward to this journey, let’s dream of who God 

can help us become on this pilgrimage of Christian 
stewardship. 

https://www.ucc.org/neighbors-in-need-special-mission-offering/

